March 27¢h, 1973

Me. Herbert J. Simins
Comtsstoner of Public Works
Municipal Building

RE: HO-145
'BELLEVUE HOSPITAL

Dear Str,

1 an writing you in reference
abovenent: Concrace and a lecter
Geced Fabruary 37ene 1973 fron fores
‘issioner A1fred'C. Nasvies which I believe
1s self-explanatory.

y nece: s che
5 been held up t‘or che past | nine
months due to this breach o

Hoping that you can expedite
this natter to a speedy and satisfactory
conclusidn. Many chanks.

Stncerely,

John W. Rhoden



